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Concerned Citizens of Montauk Launches Bi-Lingual Trail Walk Program

National Park Service to Lead Workshop for High School Student Interns

MONTAUK, NY – January 27, 2012  - The Concerned Citizens of Montauk (CCOM), a 40-year old non-profit  dedicated to preserving and protecting the environment and ecology of Montauk, is offering six paid internships to East Hampton High School (EHHS) students interested in learning how to lead outdoor education bi-lingual trail walks for the East End Community.   The program is made possible by a generous grant from the Andrew Sabin Family Foundation.

“CCOM believes the key to preservation is education,” explained CCOM President, Dr. Robert Stern.  “Our goal is to ignite the interest of high school students and engage them in reaching out to East Hampton’s diverse community.  From its magnificent beaches and dunes to its soaring wild bluffs and woodlands, Montauk’s incredible resources are there for all who live and visit East Hampton Town to enjoy.   We all need to work together to protect it.”
National Park Service Rangers will lead a full day outdoor education training workshop for student interns.  “The National Park Service is very excited to partner with CCOM on their Bi-Lingual Internship program,” said Janette Parker, Chief of Interpretation and Education, Gateway National Recreation Area. “Our rangers will share their experiences and some of the successful interpretive techniques and methods that have helped them inspire visitors throughout their careers."
During the course of the internship students will work with mentors to research and write trail informational brochures and lead a series of walks, conducted in English and Spanish, exploring Montauk’s natural areas.
Students will be selected through a competitive application process open to EHHS sophomores and juniors.  The deadline for applications is February 13, 2012.  Completed applications can be emailed to environment@ccom-montauk.org or mailed to:

Concerned Citizens of Montauk
Attn: Jeremy Samuelson
P.O. Box 915
Montauk, NY  11954

For more information about this program or to download the internship application, please visit:  www.PreserveMontauk.org/publications.  Interested students can also obtain the application in the EHHS principal’s office.

ABOUT CONCERNED CITIZENS OF MONTAUK (CCOM) -  Since 1970, CCOM has worked to 
preserve and protect the environment and ecology of Montauk through education, advocacy, and grassroots citizen action. CCOM represents the environmental concerns of more than 800 members and is a New York State registered environmental non-for-profit. 

For more information visit our web site www.PreserveMontauk.org.
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